
 

 

3rd March 2016 

 
Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Discounted CGP Study Books 
 
As you know, the school curriculum has changed recently and the expectations for each year 
group are now a lot higher.   
 
In order for you to support your child at home with the demands of the new curriculum, we are 
offering you the opportunity to purchase a range of CGP study books. Each book contains a 
range of questions and also has a pull-out answer section. These books are not compulsory and 
we will not be setting any specific homework tasks from them. From previous experience, we 
have found that they can be extremely useful to reinforce learning at home and to provide 
parents with an overview of the type of learning that is happening at school. 
 
If you would like to take advantage of this opportunity, please complete the form below and 
return it with the relevant payment to the school office by Friday 25th March. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Year 5 Teachers 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Discounted CGP Study Books 

 
Child’s Name: _____________________________________ Class: ____________ 
 
I would like to purchase (please tick): 
 
[  ]    KS2 Maths Targeted Question Book 

Year 5 (new curriculum)  
£2.00 

 
[  ]    KS2 English Targeted Question Book: Grammar, Punctuation & Spelling 

Year 5 (new curriculum)  
£3.50 

 
[  ] KS2 English Targeted Question Book: Comprehension 

Year 5 (new curriculum)  
£1.50 

 
 

I enclose £________________ to pay for my order. 
 
 
Signed (Parent / Carer): _______________________________________________ 
 

 


